
Owner Update 10-26-22 

 

Waterfront Residents: 

The dock was badly damaged during hurricane Ian and it doesn't appear a vender will 
be available soon to repair or rebuild. The dock entrances have been blocked with 
yellow caution tape. You should only go the dock if necessary and at your own risk. 

On Tuesday demolitions started on units 2278 & 2286. Demolition continues on 2262-
2270.  Work on unit 2262A has not yet been started.  
  
Anna, the Industrial Hygienist was on-site Tuesday to test units that have had sheetrock 
removed and have been sanitized.  Anna will also do walk throughs with Travis and unit 
owners that have questions about cabinets/shower tile being removed or not. 
  
The is a vacant position on the board.  At the next board meeting the board of directors 
will appoint someone to fill this position.   If you are interested, please let me know via 
email. 
  
Any questions/comments can be directed to one of the following emails: 
  
thewaterfrontinnaples@gmail.com 
tibbell1018@gmail.com  
  
Next board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 10th at 11:00 AM, EST. 
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